
 Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Mathletics tasks and Readiwriter spellings have been set and Maths and 
English work is on the school website. Maths covers time and fractions while 
the English unit uses Fantastic Mr Fox as a text. Your child will be familiar with 
this text and will enjoy revisiting it.  
We are also recommending that you access the White Rose home learning 
pages. These will help to support your child's learning. Just google White Rose 
and then scroll down to find the home learning pages at a level which suits 
your child.  
 
If you need some help with manipulatives (maths resources) please go to the 
following website: 
mathigon.org/polypad. There are also other parts to the website which we 
know some of you will enjoy with your children.  
 
Please could you also start (or continue) work on one of the projects set. If we 
were in school, we would be working on the Romans, so this would be a good 
one to start with. The work may be presented in any way. Suggestions: 1. 
Written work on paper in the form of an informative poster, booklet or 
pamphlet. 2. Models could also be made (possibly using recycled materials) 
e.g  of a Roman soldier, hypocaust or mosaic. 3. A recording of a news report 
about your Roman discovery to send into school.  
 
Please find a letter for each class attached.   
 
Penny Goddin & Tracey Smith  
 


